Books We Read Together

- *How's the Weather?
- *Rainbow Crow
- *Waiting out the Storm
- *Dangerous Weather
- *Valentine stories

***small group books for Ms. W about preparing for bad weather

*Sight words: all, some, <u>out</u>, Practice List 4 words and review other lists too! I will assess kids on all sight words soon for report card.



Star Student
Zoe Brewer
has a lot of
cute pets
and loved
being our
leader all
week!

Upcoming Dates

*Bingo night silent auction basket information came home last week. Our class is collecting for a family game night basket. So far we have Candyland, Clue, and a pack of 6 card games.

- *Panda Express day is Feb. 21st and Silent Auction items are due.
- *PTA meeting is Feb. 25th
- *Bingo night is Friday Feb. 28th at 6 and 6:30 pm. If you cannot play Bingo stop by and bid on the amazing baskets and donated items to help our school! I won some great prizes last year!

Kindergarten News

Mrs. Dangel's Class

February 14th, 2020



Dear Parents,

We continued learning about weather this week in our reading series with stories that were about preparing for bad weather. The students were very interested in preparing for blizzards or losing electricity. We enjoyed our vocabulary story, The Rainbow Crow on Thursday- ask you child about it!

In math we continued using our place value blocks and are now counting pictures of the blocks with many morning activities and partner games. On Thursday we learned to draw a picture of the numbers. We will enjoy the new partner games again as centers starting next week. We will also assess these skills at the end of next week.

We had some time this week to do an extra Valentine heart fish project, did some more mystery science lessons for weather, did our weather assessment, and enjoyed some Go Noodle Valentine songs on our inside recess days as well as a few Valentine story read alouds. I hope you will enjoy reading all the Valentine cards to your child before they eat those fun treats! Happy Valentine's Day!

Ms. W loves Wonderful Words and so do we!

- We love reading and writing with words like Ms. W. She
 is a weather watcher and her song even asks us to say
 the weather words of the day! This worked perfectly
 with our science weather unit that we are finishing this
 week as well.
- We moved onto fact writing this week and Ms. W had us write about the weather in our journals. You can practice fact writing at home by writing about winter facts, weather facts, etc. this weekend. Start with a topic sentence such as "Winter is a season." or "Weather changes." and see how many facts your child can write.

Happy 6th Birthday to Richard on February 10th!





Happy 6th Birthday to Kesny on February 10th!

Happy half Birthday to Zach on February 15th!

